National Security Bureau

 $https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/311, Head-of-BBN-met-with-US-Ambassador-to-Poland.html \\ 10.04.2024, 07:34 \\ 15.02.2013$

Head of BBN met with US Ambassador to Poland

On the 15 February 2013, Head of BBN Minister Stanisław Koziej met with ambassador of the United States to Poland, Stephen D. Mull.

The main topics of the meeting was international security issues. This includes American missile defense program in Europe as the integral element of NATO's missile defense.

The ambassador S. Mull confirmed, that US administration is determined to accomplish all planned stages of the construction of the system.





Tweetnij